PTA Newsletter

The Parent Teacher Association exists to support the school in providing a great education and experience to the children. It does this through developing relationships between parent/carers and staff and by providing activities, equipment and resources to the school.

All parent/carers of pupils and staff are automatically members of the PTA. There is a committee that oversee the running of things but everyone is welcome to input ideas and/or time – you don't have to make a huge commitment, occasional extra hands are invaluable! If you would like to be on the committee, nominations are opened in advance of the AGM each year.

The PTA normally organises lots of activities through the year including discos, film nights, the Mother's Day Shop, art competitions and of course the Summer Fair. All funds raised are ploughed back into the school; there are things bought each year like bibles for reception pupils. We also give bibles to the Y6 Leavers and pay towards their end of year celebration. There are also one off purchases that the school requests such as new reading books and furniture.

Obviously, things are a little different at the moment and the PTA are beginning to work out how they can adapt and operate in the 'new normal'. Everyone is welcome to get involved so if you are interested or have any ideas please email stpeters. pta@yahoo.co.uk



